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From: Gwen Rigby <gwen.rigby@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 9:07 AM LAy
To: sbcob Disr
Subject: Idle oil wells in Santa Barbara County

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Once thought to be a sleeper issue in the County, we are finding out that the potential for environmental damage and
spiraling costs requires more attention because of past inaction. Please consider setting up more inspections and
reports to the public. as per the 2021 grand jury report.

Thank you.
Gwen Rigby



